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12 June 2024
Dear Families
Re: Year 7 Residential Visit
As you are most likely aware, Year 7 have historically taken part in an end of year residential visit.  For various reasons, this has not been able to go ahead this year.  Although other replacement activity visits have been researched, the decision has been made that this will not happen at the end of Year 7.
The current plan is for the residential visit to be available towards the end of Year 8.  There will also be other opportunities next academic year for various activity trips.
Any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact g.whitfield@stowhigh.com.
Yours faithfully

Georgina Whitfield
Teacher of PE/Health & Social Care
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